
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
 
 
Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b and Article 21 of the 1999 Town Meeting, the Auburn 
Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, August 5, 2019 
beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving 
public comment concerning the acceptance and expenditure of the following 
unanticipated revenues: 
 

• Receipt of $2,904.00 from multiple donations from individuals, businesses 
and the Auburn Police Benevolent Association to be used for the purchase 
of a new radar message sign and trailer for the Auburn Police Department.  
These funds combined with a grant from the New Hampshire Department 
of Safety, Office of Highway Safety and other funds previously donated 
and accepted, will cover the full cost of the equipment purchase.      

 
 
 

Board of Selectmen 
Town of Auburn 

July 26, 2019 


